
File No.12-6/2021-STG-I 

No. 12-6/2021-STG-1 

Government of India 


Ministry of Communications & IT 

Department of Telecommunications 


Sanchar Bhawan, 20, Ashoka Road, New Delhi-1 


Dated 13th January, 2020 

Subject: Request for rotational transfer of Officers-Reg. 

Ref: DoT's Letter No.12-6/2021/STG-I, dated 7th December, 2020 

Sir/Madam, 

Please refer to letter no. No.12-6/2021 /STG-I, dated 7th 

December, 2020 of STG Branch of DoT in respect of inviting application 

for rotational transfer. 

2. In this regard, it has been observed that requests are being 

forwarded to DOG (Pers.)/Director 'Staff) & higher authorities by 

officers despite unambiguous instructions given in the aforementioned 

letter. The same is hereby again reiterated that "The requests may be 

submitted to e-mail sarita.kumari@nic.in with cc to 

hitesh.sabharwal@gov.in latest by 15.01.2021 ". 

3. This is for your information and necessary action by concerned 

officers . 

(Ek !V 
US (SGT), DoT HQ 

To, 
1. DG(T), for wide circulation amongst all ITS/TES Group B officers in LSAs 
2. Sr. DOG (TEC), for circulation amongst ITS officers in TEC/NTIPRIT 
3. CMD BSNUMTNL 
4. All ITS /TES Group B officers working in DoT (HQ.)- through e office 
5. PS to US (SGT}- for uploading on the website of DoT 


